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I am Secretary to the Reformed Churches Caucus of the Lesbian and Gay Christian Movement, which numbers about 100 members north and south of the Border.  Unfortunately it has not been possible for lack of time to consult the membership, and therefore this response is in my name only.  I believe however that many would concur in it.

 

For the reasons set out in the response from the Croydon and Area Gay Society, I oppose the changes put forward.

 

Although it is a separate matter, I believe that certain changes should be made to the legislation to deal with some anomalies and difficuties that have arisen which are likely to hamper the ability of religious organisations which so wish to open their premises for the celebration of civil partnerships, in particular by removing the veto now in the law for those merely "using" such premises without clear tenancy or similar (eg shared premises) rights.

 

